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Oregon elections have been mail in since I was a child. I believe it is safe and very 

little if any fraud has ever been found. I am opposed to this bill because it will make it 

so much more difficult for people to vote which is their civic duty and right to do. This 

is a form of voter suppression. I myself to am disabled and am unable to stand in a 

long line for hours to be able to make my voice heard. There are many elderly and 

disabled people who have just as much right to vote as anyone else and this bill will 

take that away from them. Not only them but people who are unable to drive or don't 

have a polling place near them ot can't take a day off work to stand in line to vote. 

This is just a horrible idea all around and our election process of mail in ballots 

should be left alone.  


